
The Health & Safety at Work Act is the biggest 
change we’ve seen in the industry for a very long 
time. It’s exciting but also a challenge, and getting 
a bit of diversity into the industry will really help. 
We need to employ more women. They’re better 
at paperwork, careful with their vehicles, and 
they’re great at getting involved and making things 
happen. It’s going to be beneficial for everyone in 
meeting the new requirements.

EROAD is the best thing since sliced bread. It’s 
fantastic being able to see where the guys are and 
what they’re doing.
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